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To:  Energy Service Providers on Inactive Status

REMINDER REGARDING INACTIVE STATUS

Pursuant to D.98-03-072, and D.99-05-034, each ESP on inactive status must advise the Energy Division in writing between June  15, 1999 and July 1, 1999 whether it intends to:

(1)  remain on inactive status for one more year;

(2)  comply with applicable requirements and become active or

(3)  voluntarily give up its registration number.

ESPs failing to advise the Commission in writing of its intent on or before July 1, 1999 will face suspension proceedings.

To remain on inactive status, an ESP should mail a letter to Howard Shryock, Energy Division, 505 Van Ness Avenue 4th Floor, San Francisco, CA  94102. The letter shall state:

(1)  the ESP’s registration number,

(2)  that the ESP wants to be placed on inactive status,

(3)  that the person signing the letter has the authority to bind the entity.

The letter shall affirm under penalty of perjury under the laws of California that the ESP will not advertise, market or otherwise offer electrical service to residential or small commercial customers while on inactive status.

An ESP on inactive status may elect to return to active status by providing the Energy Division with written notice, along with all information required by D. 98-03-072, D. 99-05-034, as well as any future requirements that may be imposed.

Sincerely,

Howard Shryock

Energy Division - ESP Registration



(415) 703-1816


